
Public talks on “Tree Care before Wet
Season” to be conducted online

     In view of the latest developments of the novel coronavirus infection,
the Development Bureau (DEVB) announced today (February 19) that the public
talks on "Tree Care before Wet Season", which were to be held at the Hong
Kong Space Museum Lecture Hall on February 28 and March 25, and at the Hong
Kong Central Library Lecture Hall on March 24, will be conducted in the form
of an online video. Members of the public can view the video on the Greening,
Landscape and Tree Management Section of the DEVB website
(www.greening.gov.hk) starting February 28.

     Registered participants will be informed of the above arrangement.
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